Free MS presentation coming to Ogallala Hospital

Ogallala Community Hospital invites the community to learn more about the symptoms,
diagnosis and treatment of multiple sclerosis.

Family practice physician J. Matt Byrd, MD, and physician assistant Monica Patin, PA-C, will
provide information about multiple sclerosis and answer questions during this Ask the Expert
presentation.

This free event is 5:30 p.m., Tuesday, Jan. 15 at Ogallala Community Hospital in the large
conference room. The hospital is located at 2601 N. Spruce St.

For more information about this event and to reserve your seat, please call (800) 230-CARE
(2273).




